
	
Creation	Justice	Ministries	
110	Maryland	Ave.	NE	#203	
Washington,	DC	20002	
Submitted	to	Fr.	John	Floberg	vis	email	from	shantha@creationjustice.org	
	
December	23,	2016	
	
Dear	Standing	Rock	Water	Protectors:	
Creation	Justice	Ministries	is	forever	changed	because	of	your	leadership.	We	are	a	membership	organization	
that	brings	together	38	Christian	traditions.	Next	year,	we	will	devote	our	programming	and	study	to	
“Environmental	Justice	from	Indigenous	Peoples’	Perspectives,”	including	promoting	study	of	the	Doctrine	of	
Discovery.	Many	of	our	member	communions,	including	the	Christian	Church	(Disciples	of	Christ),	the	
Episcopal	Church,	the	Evangelical	Lutheran	Church	in	America,	the	Mennonite	Central	Committee,	various	
Quaker	meetings,	the	Presbyterian	Church	
(USA),	the	United	Church	of	Christ,	and	the	
United	Methodist	Church,	sent	delegations,	
gathered	resources,	and	declared	official	
support	for	you.	Thank	you	for	all	you	have	
taught	us	in	2016.		
	
We	have	been	supporting	you	from	
Washington,	DC.	Here’s	a	picture	from	DC	
December	4,	after	we	heard	the	news	from	the	
Army	Corps.	(We	had	been	planning	a	somber	
vigil	in	front	of	the	White	House.)	
	
Among	our	community,	we	circulated	the	
below	opportunity	to	deliver	well-wishing	and	
gratitude	to	you	over	the	holidays.	We	will	
continue	standing	with	you	in	2017.	
	
Thank	you,	

	
Shantha	Ready	Alonso,	Executive	Director	



	

	
	
	
(Submitted	via	email)	
Dear	Friends:	
						Thank	you	so	much	for	your	much	appreciated	leadership	in	protecting	water	for	all	living	creatures	all	over	the	world.		You	bring	inspiration	and	hope	to	
many,	and	I	am	so	grateful	for	every	one	of	you.		One	of	the	most	inspiring	books	I	read	this	past	year	was	Naomi	Klein's	book,	This	Changes	Everything,	
Capitalism	vs	The	Climate.		In	her	book,	written	in	2014,	she	says	that	the	world	communities	best	hope	for	stopping	the	dangerous	growth	in	underground	
oil		pipelines	is		Native	American	people.		They,	she	says,	understand	best	how	dangerous	this	practice	is	and	have	the	courage	to	stand	up	to	the	powerful	
oil	pipeline	companies	and	put	their	very	lives	on	the	line	for	all	of	lifes	creatures.		It	is	my	hope	and	prayer	that	your	leadership	will	prove	to	be	the	
motivating	force	to	move	people	from	many	nations	all	over	the	world	to	stand	along	side	of	you	in	the	protection	of	water.		
Peace!			
Larry	Peterson	

	
	



										



	



	



	



	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	



	



		



	



	



	



	



	



	



	



	


